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Subject: 2014-Sep-5 - Ritter/Wick Wedding - Follow up/Thanks - David Hall
From: John Ritter <johnritter50@gmail.com>
Date: Fri, Sep 26, 2014 10:10 pm
To: Double Platinum DJ Service <info@doubleplatinumdj.com>, Sarah Wick <wickx110@umn.edu>

Hi Bill,
We wanted to follow up to say thanks to the Double Platinum team for doing an absolute excellent job during our wedding.

David Hall is an excellent DJ and | would HIGHLY RECOMMEND him. i

i His announcements were great, and his timing was impeccable the entire evening. |
i -Sarah gave him a very diverse list of songs, and he had everyone of them. |
. -l had a couple of songs that | wanted to hear, and even though | was not on the dance floor extensively, he played them when | was - again attributing him being very

. aware of all the events of the evening.

. -The volume and song selection was exactly what we were hoping for at each interval. (Cocktail hour, dinner, announcements, specific dances, early eve dancing, later |
| eve party dancing etc...) 2
| - He was very flexible when dealing with last minute changes from us, the venue people etc.

. In short, David was very professional. He knew exactly what to do, when to do it, and did it very, very well. Never once, did we have to ask him to change something -
i and, that alone was so refreshing. | only wish, every other aspect of our wedding would have been as easy.
| Hats off to David; you, and the other Double Platinum staff - you made our Wedding Reception and wonderful night we will always fondly remember.

: Thanks again for everything,
John and Sarah

John Ritter
johnritter50@gmail.com
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